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Dates for your Diary 

29th Apr-1st May 
5W Residential visit to Lledr 
Hall 

1st -3rd May 
5S Residential visit to Lledr 
Hall 

6th May School Closed - Bank Holiday 

10th May 
KS1 Cricket Festival - Selected 
Team Event 

13th - 17th May 
Y6 SATs Week:   
Breakfast Club from 8:30am 

17th May PTA Spring Fair 

21st May 
Worsley Athletics - Selected 
Team Event 

24th May School closes for Whit holidays 

10th June 
School Re-opens following 
Whit break 

Easter Fundraising 
Last week we hosted our annual Easter Bingo 
evening.  The evening was well attended and in total 
raised £575.  I would like to thank the Broadoak 
families for their Easter donations which were used 
in part as prizes on the evening, with the remaining 
ones being sent to two charities, the Children’s 
Hospital and Salford Survivors Project.  Could I also 
thank all the staff and parents who helped run the 
event in particular Miss Ward and Mrs. Sequeira-
Jennings who took on the role of ‘Bingo Caller’ and 
DJ for the evening. 

Year 2 and Year 3 Football Competition 
This week Mr Tinker and Coach Kim took both Y2 and 
Y3 football teams to compete in a Manchester United 
Tournament.  Both teams played fantastically well, 
resulting in us being crowned ’Double Champions’.   A 
special congratulations goes to the Y2 team who 
demonstrated great resilience after going behind in the 
final, but then pulling it back to 3:1 by the final whistle 
- Good job everyone! 

Easter Colouring Competition Winners 
Well done to all the children who entered the 
Easter colouring competition.  The entries were 
of a high standard, making the judging very 
difficult.  The winners were as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The event raised £90 towards school funds. 

Year 6 - SATs Breakfast Club 
The Year 6 SATs are due to be completed during the 
week commencing 14th May. We will be holding a 
breakfast club for the Y6 children throughout this 
week at 8:30am in the Key Stage Two hall. This has 
proved very successful in previous years, providing a 
calm start to the day.  

Lledr Hall - Final Arrangements 
Next week Y5 will be departing for their residential visit 
to Lledr Hall.  5W will be away from Mon to Wed and 
5S will be away from Wed to Fri.  Kit lists have been 
distributed and information shared at the meeting 
earlier this academic year but we thought it might be 
helpful to clarify some last few details.  On the day of 
departure, parents and children should meet at 8:55am 
in the KS2 hall.  The children should come to school in 
their own clothes and bring along a bag for the coach 
with a packed lunch (no drinks as these will be 
provided) and a waterproof jacket.  Children may also 
bring items to keep them entertained on the journey 
i.e. books / magazines, puzzles, playing cards etc.  We 
are aiming to leave on both days at approximately 
9:20am.  Parents are welcome to stay and wave us off 
if they are able.  Throughout the visit, staff will provide 
updates for parents via our school Twitter feed.   
During the visit, the schedule of activities is very full 
and for this reason we have made the decision that 
technology (i.e. games units, i-pods etc) will not be 
allowed.  It is also essential that no sweets etc be 
packed for the children.  This is an ask directly from 
Lledr Hall due to risks involved.  I’m sure both groups 
will have a fantastic time and will return eager to share 
all their exciting adventures and achievements. 

Swimming Gala 
Last week our swimming squad competed in the 
Worsley Swimming Gala.  The team performed 
brilliantly, leading us to win the overall ‘Large 
School Merit Award’.  A special congratulations to 
Lucie and Oliver who both were awarded first 
place in their freestyle races - good job Team 
Broadoak! 

Nur James, Sophia & Sophia 

Rec Genie, Abigail & Luna 

Y1 Sofia & Esther 

Y2 Grace & Finlay 

Y3 Lucia & Jack 

Y4 Lily & Isobel 

Y5 Abdallah & Emelia 

Y6 Connie & Olivia 
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